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Waterway Status — Temporary Closure
At MM 16.2 BHP LMR

Mariners are advised on Monday. May 23, 2022 from 1200 to 1800. the Lower Mississippi River at MM
16.2 Below Head of Passes (BHP) will be closed to all vessel traffic in support of salvage operations. Dredge
vessel ROBERT M. WHITE will be on station and can be contacted on VHF-Channel 13 or at (904) 718-
7451 in support of local traffic. Questions regarding salvage operations should contact Charles Markham at
(904) 524-7646. Updates and/or changes will be broadcast via Broadcast Notice to Mariners and/or industry-
wide email.

For additional information:

Waterways Management: SecNOLA-WPM @ uscy.mil
Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hour): (504) 365-2545
Vessel Traffic Center (24 Hour): (504) 365-2514 or VHF-FM channels 5A. 12 or 67
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CAPTAIN K. K. DENNING
Captain of the Port New Orleans

For a current hist of MSIBs in the COTP New Orleans Zone visit htips /homepont useg milipon-directory /new-orleans under “Salety notilications
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